Breton, Mary B

From: Connie Lynch <luvbluz1903@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 9:45 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 128: Advanced Clean Trucks Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

We are Maine NOT California, our power grids are NOT capable of handling this. We do NOT have the weather for these types of vehicles to operate correctly. |
can go on and on about why Maine should NOT do this.
MAINE PEOPLE CANNOT AFFORD THIS TO HAPPEN.

Constance A. Lynch
Sent from my iPad



